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TROY BRIDGE ROAD CLOSEDFOR
ROADWORKS

Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) advises the temporary closure of Troy
Bridge Road on Wednesday, March 15.

DRC staff will undertake pavement heavy patching on Troy Bridge Road
between the Newell Highway and Nulla Road.

This section of Troy Bridge Road will be closed to all tra“c for the
duration of the work, expected to between 7am and 6pm, weather
permitting.

Tra’c control and signage will be in place to detour tra“c.

Tra"c travelling east will detour via Nulla Road, Bunglegumbie Road and
Thompson Street before joining the Newell Highway.

Tra"c travelling west and south will be detoured via the Newell
Highway.

Advanced warning signs will be in place at the Mitchell Highway /


https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/

Bunglegumbie Road intersection tra“c advising motorists of the closure
and detour.

DRC thanks the community for their understanding as works are
undertaken.
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